
 

 

 

 

Request for agenda items: Mpumalanga GPSSBC 

Provincial Chamber Meeting 
 

The PSA actively participates in GPSSBC negotiations, with the next meeting scheduled to take place on 

20 September 2024. 

 

One of the PSA’s objectives is to promote and protect the rights and interests of members by 

representing them in all negotiations with their employers. In terms of the PSA’s norms and standards, at 

least two agenda items must be submitted per meeting on the agenda of each bargaining forum/chamber 

where the PSA is represented. In terms of the PSA Statute, branches must identify matters of mutual 

interest for negotiating purposes in the relevant bargaining forums. 

 

Members are therefore invited and encouraged to submit agenda items that affect them as a collective. 

Members are requested to submit agenda items to enable the PSA to continuously promote their 

interests. All departments under the GPSSBC are encouraged to submit agenda items to 

pamela.letebele@psa.co.za or sibusiso.nkosi@psa.co.za on or before 13 September 2024. 

 

Members will be informed of developments once the Chamber meeting has taken place.  

 

Any employee interested in joining the PSA is requested to contact the following PSA employees for 

assistance: Sylvia.Watkins@psa.co.za / 082 880 8941 or Thandiwe.Mziyako@psa.co.za / 060 962 8512. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL BARGAINING COUNCIL 

(GPSSBC) - MPUMALANGA 

20-08-2024 
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